
 Town Manager’s Update 
April 25, 2024

 
 
Announcements 
 

• Beginning today, April 25th, the Transfer Station will be open on Thursday nights until 
7:00 PM during the summer months. 
 

• A reminder that all dogs must be licensed by April 30th.  The Town Clerk’s office does 
need proof of rabies updates and spay/neuter procedures in order to update records and 
process dog renewals. 
 

• The Street Sweeping has begun.  You can check out where they are working on the Town 
website.  Please make sure that any vehicles or basketball hoops are not on the street so 
that they don’t have to sweep around them.  Thank you. 
 

• The next Household Hazardous Waste Collection will be on Saturday, May 4th from 8 am 
until 12 pm in Milford at the Public Works garage located at 289 South Street in Milford.  
 

 
Town Manager’s Report 
 

• Job openings 

• Recap of House Bill 2024 
 

• On May 7th I’m meeting with Bart Fromuth and Stuart Ormsby to discuss the CCAC 
Warrant Article  


